
Eden Church Office Hours 

Monday – Friday 8:00 a.m. –  noon  
Phone: 620-345-8320; Email: edenoffice@edenmennonite.org 

Check out our website at www.edenmennonite.org 
Friend us on Facebook  

Lead Pastor, Derek King 

Cell Phone: 717-201-1147 
dking@edenmennonite.org; Day off: Friday  

Associate Pastor, Dianne Schmidt 

Cell phone: 419-890-8327 
dschmidt@edenmennnonite.org; Day off: Thursday  

 

Retreat Weekend at Camp Mennoscah Schedule 

Saturday 
2:00 - 5:00 p.m.  Registration  
3:00 - 5:00 p.m.  Afternoon Swim 
6:00 p.m.  Pizza Supper (Bring side dish or dessert)  
7:00 p.m.  Group Activities 
9:00 p.m.  Popcorn 
9:30 p.m.  Campfire  
10:00 -11:00 Late Swim 

Sunday 
7:30 a.m.  Morning Devotions 
8:00 a.m.  Breakfast 
9:30 a.m.  Worship 
10:30 - 11:30 a.m. Swim 
12:00 p.m. Lunch (Coordinated by CHB) 
1:00-2:00 p.m. Clean up and head home 
  
Please consider being with us both days. Below are the per-person rates: 

Adult/Child Overnight 
$15/$7.50 Tent/RV 
$17.00/$8.50 Cabin 
$22.50/$11.25 Bunk House 
  

A room in the Retreat Center is $70 per night for 2 people. You may add others 
to a room for $15.00 per person. Limit 4 people per room. 
  

Adult/Child Day Rate 
$7:00/$4:00 
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Our Vision: A people transformed by the Holy Spirit in worship and service,  
so that through us God’s grace, love, and peace are made known to the world. 
Our Mission: To be a community that follows Jesus in all we say and do. 

 

Retreat Weekend at Camp Mennoscah 

Welcome Pastor Derek 

Gathering Songs Led by Derek and Becky King 

Call to Worship and Opening Prayer Pastor Dianne 

Reader’s Theatre: “The Word”  Jay Goering and Larry Temple 

(from John 1:1-5, 10-18) 

Songs 

Scripture  John 1:1-14 

Praise and Prayer Concerns 

Congregational Prayer & Offering 

Scripture Exodus 40:34-38 

Interactive Reflections on God’s presence  on life’s journey 

Song(s) 

Baptismal Service of Ayden Fleming 

Benediction 

All sermons and Scripture can be viewed at www.edenmennonite.org and our  
Facebook page, or YouTube channel. 

 

 
 

If you are going to Camp Mennoscah or Rocky Mountain Mennonite Camp this 

summer let the church office know. The deacons are offering a $100 scholarship 
per camper toward registration. If there is need beyond this amount please talk to 
one of the deacons, (Glen Goering, Gail Graber, Tim Regehr, Bret Gillmore, 
Marcia Hiebert). We want campers to be able to enjoy this experience. 
 

Welcome to worship. Listen for God’s voice in the rustling grass, the songs 

of the birds, the whispering breeze, and all of nature. 
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Who Is Jesus? That is the question we will be answering in our upcoming 

worship series in July and August. Your help is required to explore our personal 
experiences in addition to the biblical metaphors. So, please help us by 
answering the question: Who is Jesus to you? (Your answer could include a 
story of when you felt Jesus’ presence, a helpful metaphor that is meaningful to 
you, like shepherd, teacher, friend, etc., or any other way of explaining Jesus 
from your experience.) Write your answer out as soon as possible, or go to 
www.tinyurl.com/edenjesus to do it online. 

 

The Moundridge Senior Center is having their annual bake sale on Thursday, 

July 19 starting at 8:30 a.m. until 1:00 p.m. at the Senior Center, 100 N. Schmidt. 
This is a benefit fundraising event for the Center. Items will be baked by local 
bakers from most of our local churches. We will accept any baked items by 
anyone who wants to share their baking with us. Bring in your items by 7:30 that 
morning so we can price them. Or bring them into the Center the day before by 2 
p.m. Please come in and buy some of the delicious items and at the same time 
support the Center. Questions? Call Pat Krehbiel, 345-2729. 
 

Our Extended Church Family 

Western District Annual Assembly features a free concert for the whole 

family on Saturday evening, July 28 at 7 pm at Eden Mennonite Church, 

Moundridge. Bryan Moyer Suderman, folk singer/song-writer, connects with all 
ages through his simple, but profound, scripture songs. Invite your friends and 
neighbors for a relaxing evening. Come for the whole Annual Assembly July 27-
28! For more information and to register, go to: http://mennowdc.org/annual-
assembly/#2018annualAssembly 
 

Girls ages 13–18 and women of all ages, please join Mennonite Women USA 
and Dove’s Nest July 26-27, 2018, in Omaha for “Empowering Women: 

Claiming Healthy Personal Boundaries,” an intergenerational gathering to 

provide practical resources and support on healthy boundary management. Find 
out more at https://dovesnest.net/Claiming-Healthy-Personal-Boundaries or 
call 402-577-0866 by July 16. See more details on the bulletin board in 
fellowship hall. 

 

 

Remember in Prayer 
Marjean Stucky: Newton Medical Center 
WDC: Pray for Bible teacher and singer Bryan Moyer Suderman, as he 
prepares to lead WDC participants in “reading the Bible with Jesus” at the 
annual assembly, July 27-28. 
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The WDC Assembly is coming soon! Please join us on July 27-28 (27th at Tabor 

Mennonite Church, Newton, and 28th at Eden Mennonite Church, 
Moundridge). Registrations received after July 13 will not include meals as the 
catering headcount will have been finalized. Register 
at: http://mennowdc.org/annual-assembly/#2018annualAssembly 
 

STEPMC is holding a garage sale on Saturday, July 28 from 7am-noon at the 

First United Methodist Church, 1200 E. Kansas, McPherson in Hess Hall. Please 
us the south door under the exterior stairwell. Drop off donations July 23-26 from 
8am-4pm. Questions: Call Sherri Rickerson, 620-334-0214. 

 

 

Looking Ahead 

July 19: Noon deadline for all August Eden Echoes items 

July 24: 6:00 p.m. Deacons/Pastors mtg. at church office 
July 27 & 28: WDC Annual Assembly (at Tabor Mennonite, July 27, at Eden 

      July 28) 
August 6: 7:00 p.m. Worship Commission meeting at church office 
August 13: 7:00 p.m. ELT mtg. at church office 
August 19: 10:00 a.m. Worship Service at Pine Village 
August 28: 6:30 p.m. Stewardship Commission mtg. at church office 
September 3: Eden Church Office closed for Labor Day 

 
Last Sunday, July 8, 2018 

Worship: 193; SS: 145 
Offering: $5,733.07 

 
Next Sunday, July 15, 2018 

Scripture: John 8:12, 9:1-41 
Music: Owen Deines, saxophone 

Children’s time: Pastor Derek 
Nursery: JoLene Kaufman & Brenda Dalke 
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